McNABB LAW OFFICE

MiTcHI V. MCNABB ATTORNEY AT LAW

February 17, 2021

Senator Tom Begich Via email to Sen.Tom.Begich@akleg.gov
Alaska State Senate

State Capitol Room 11

Juneau, Alaska 99801

Re: Senate Bill 11
Dear Senator Begich:

I am a member in good standing of the Alaska bar. My practice focuses on estate
planning.

I join in attorney Stephen Greer’s February 16, 2021 letter to you which supports
clarification of AS 34.77.030(h), and urge the passage of SB 11.

cc:  Brix Hahn ( email to Brix.Hahn@akleg.gov)
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